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I fully support passage of SB427, the value of which can't be understated. With 

increasing demand for shared resources, this legislation provides a safeguard to one 

of the most precious natural resources.  

Thank in advance for the work you do on behalf of Oregon citizens. We rely on your 

judgement and integrity. 


